
 

 

07 June 2024 
 

Trip to Sandall Beat Wood 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our topic this half-term, ‘Into the Woods’, we are going to be taking Reception children on a woodland 
walk to Sandall Beat Wood.  
 
We will be walking to the woods on Thursday 27th June, leaving school at 9am and returning around 12pm.  
 
As children in Reception are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, school are able to offer a packed lunch for all 

children. If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please click here to order no later than Friday 14th 
June. School packed lunches consist of a cheese sandwich, a small vegan roll, a piece of fruit and a piece of 
chocolate crunch. All school packed lunches must be requested before the deadline date. We are unable to add 
any packed lunches after this time and parents will be required to provide a packed lunch from home. 
 
The children will be walking for the majority of the trip, so we kindly request that they bring to school the 
following items:  
 
A waterproof coat 
Sensible shoes (or wellies, depending on the weather on the day) 
A hat 
A small backpack or their drawstring bag (the children will be carrying their own bags so please ensure it is one 
that they can comfortably wear on their back) 
A packed lunch (if not taking a school packed lunch) 
A bottle of water. 
 
Please apply sun cream to your child on the morning of the trip if it is sunny. We cannot apply sun cream to the 
children once they arrive at school. Please note that children must wear school uniform. 
 
In order for the trip to safely go ahead, we are requesting volunteers to accompany us to the woods. Please 
express your interest via the above link. Please note that volunteers will be responsible for a group of up to 4 
children.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss O’Brien & Miss Blakemore 
Reception Class Teachers 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc1u3YOPvjt_3HIZnwqt-XOxZC9PTQ0PVXq-2QldxV4B3U6zg/viewform?usp=sf_link

